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To: Chair Miadich, Commissioners Cardenas, Hatch, and Wilson 

 

From:  Lindsey Nakano, Legislative Counsel 

   

Subject: Legislation Report – October 2020 

 

Date:  October 5, 2020 

             

 

General Update 

One Commission-related bill, AB 2151, was signed by the Governor and Chaptered. Our office 

is in the process of submitting the Budget Change Proposal. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and 

related budget issues, no other legislation moved forward.  

 

2021 Legislation Update 

Staff is researching and preparing draft language for the legislative proposals approved by the 

Commission at the September Commission meeting. In addition, staff has begun reaching out to 

potential authors and interested parties. 

The Legislature is scheduled to reconvene on January 4, 2021. The 2021 legislative calendar has 

yet to be finalized. 

 

For more information, please visit the Commission’s Pending Legislation page. 

http://www.fppc.ca.gov/transparency/Legislation.html

